DANCE STUDIO nnm

Dear Parents,

We are extremely excited for our annual year end 2017 Recital! The theme of this years’ recital is:
#whatsyoursign

We have begun the process of organizing our 2017 recital, and wanted to present you with the most
up-to-date information we have! Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the information
within this packet, please do not hesitate to call.

IMPORTANT NOTE ABOUT CLASS SHOW LISTS! In June, we hold five separate shows over the recital
weekend. We make every effort to put each student’s classes in the same show. This does not always
work out. Attached is the list of shows. If you’re child’s classes are not in the same show you may opt to
switch into a different class, if a similar class can be found, in order to get the classes in the same show.
Please contact the front desk as soon as possible if you would like to switch. ALL CLASS SWITCHES MUST
BE MADE BY NOV. 5", 2016. ~thank you.

AUTO-DEBIT- Costume Fees will be taken out automatically between Nov. 15-20, 2016, for our
customers with a credit card on file.

Yours Truly,
The Staff at Mulford Dance Studio
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